
City of Saint Paul

Legislation Text

City Hall and Court House
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Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Rebecca A. Knittle and Howard J. Vogel to a Correction Order at 1343 ARONA STREET.

1.  We do not believe there is a violation.
2.  This fence has been inspected at least twice in the past and found to be ok.

October 25, 2011

Joel Essling

[Enter Legislative Hearing Staff Comments and Questions for Department Staff]

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Rebecca A. Knittle and Howard J. Vogel to a Correction Order at
1343 ARONA STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony
of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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